SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, March 5, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

LINKS Class and Club: T-shirts are in. Please come by Ms. Blore's room to pick up your t-shirt before Friday. You will be excused at 10:45 on Friday to eat lunch before loading the bus for the trip. Please come to the cafeteria to eat and check in. If you requested tickets for your family members they will be available on Thursday. Please see Ms. Blore if you have any questions.

Steven Kymes placed sixth in the 140 pound MHSAA Division 2 Wrestling tournament over the weekend. Steven beat two ranked wrestlers and one other wrestler over the three day tournament.  Kymes is the first wrestler for Sault High to place in this tournament since the UP was allowed to compete in it in 2008. Congratulations Steven!!!

Granite applications are still being accepted.  The deadline for submission has been extended to March 12, 2013.  Anyone interested in applying should see Mrs. Blair in the Guidance Office.
Sault Education Association will be awarding two $1000 scholarships to seniors with a minimum GPA of 3.0. To apply for the scholarship, you must fill out the application which can be accessed on Mrs. Hammock’s school website and submit your application to Mrs. Hammock with a non-teacher letter of recommendation by March 19, 2013 at 3pm.
Varsity Blues and the Soo Coop Credit Union will be closed tomorrow and Friday March 8th. 

 
[bookmark: _GoBack] There will be NO Varsity Rifle practice on Thursday, March 7th.
